
 

January 6, 2022 

RMA Engagement Guide for Provincial Police Transition 
Engagements Available 
The RMA prepared a document to help members understand the issues that will be discussed at upcoming 
engagement sessions 

Alberta Justice and Solicitor General (JSG) announced their plans to engage with municipalities regarding the 
potential transition to an Alberta Provincial Police Service (APPS). This engagement session will explore the 
issues laid out in the APPS Transition Study, APPS Future State Report, and the APPS Current State Report.  

To help members prepare for participation in these JSG engagement sessions, the RMA has prepared an 
engagement guide. This engagement guide will walk members through the key issues identified by the RMA 
related to the APPS transition study. The guide is structured to follow the format of the engagement sessions, 
which will be based around five themes. Each of these themes is summarized, including issues of importance for 
RMA members, priority advocacy items, and key questions members can ask during the sessions. 

The RMA is also finalizing a provincial police service transition web hub that will host the engagement guide, 
APPS reports, and information on engagement sessions. The hub should be available next week, so stay tuned to 
Contact for more information. 
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https://open.alberta.ca/publications/apps-transition-study-final-report
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/apps-future-state-report
https://open.alberta.ca/publications/apps-current-state-report
https://rmalberta.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/APPS-Transition-Study-Engagement-Guide-for-RMA-Members.pdf
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